REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FORM

SOLICITATION NO. VA245-16-B-0049
PROJECT 688-645
EXPAND VISITOR/ PATIENT PARKING GARAGE
VAMC WASHINGTON, DC

Submitted By: (Include full name, address and phone number of company) Date: _19 July 2016

Ribeiro Construction Co,, Inc.; 7385-A Old Alexander Ferry Road, Clinton, MD 20735; 301.877.1396

Point of Contact:  Cindy Bladen

Reference/Subject: PCI-116 & PCI-117

Spec. Section No./Title:_03 45 00-Precast Arch Concrete Page/Art./Para.

Drawing No.: Plan/Detail/Schedule:

Question: (Explain in detail)

It is respectfully noted the Precast M anufactures have acknowledged PCI-116 but all have excluded PCI-117.
Please clarify the intent of the VA for inclusion of PCI-117 in the RFP and will the PCI-116 be acceptable to
the G overnment in place of PCI-117?

Response:

PCI-117 was a requirement in the specifications for the base garage design and construction. Therefore,
the intent for the phase 1 expansion is to comply with the same standards, unless authorized otherwise
by the VA.

SUBMIT ALL QUESTIONS TO THE CONTRACTING OFFICER BY E-MAIL, Robert.perry2@va.gov OR BY FAX
TO (202) 745-8465.

PLEASE NOTE THE LAST DAY FOR ALL QUESTIONS IS COB JULY 19, 2016.
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